The VSU "Happening" will take place this Thursday from 1.4 on the Front Lawn. A sign up sheet was passed around for people to work the Psychology Club/ Psi Chi Table. If you would like to help, please send an email to the Psych Club: vsupsyclub@hotmail.com.

.

We are taking nominations for Psychology Club Officers! So far we have Rachel Jacoby for President, Kelly Wanner for Vice President, Laura DeGroot for Secretary, and Carly Shuman for Treasurer. *If you would like to run for a position, let Dr. Browne know. We will vote next meeting.

We are trying to plan for possible guest speakers. Suggestions included: GRE topics, Career Services, Graduate Programs, Jobs, and the Maymester Czech Republic Trip. If you have an idea for a guest speaker, let us know at the next meeting or email us.

.

We are looking into dates to play a volleyball game with the faculty, our progressive dinner, bowling with South Georgia College, and possibly a game night!

.

Thanksgiving Potluck will be the Tuesday before Thanksgiving during regular meeting times... more infotocome later.

.

We will be participating in the Memory Walk again this year. It takes place in October to raise money for Alzheimer's!

.

VSU Homecoming Week is from October 5th 10th. We would like to participate in many of the activities. Kelly will once again bake and decorate a cake for the bake off. Last year, Psychology Club won FIRST PLACE!!